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I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 702. 

This bill threatens the privacy, autonomy, and rights of Oregonians. While it may be 

well-intentioned, SB 702 goes too far by imposing unnecessary burdens and 

potentially harmful consequences on our communities. 

It’s critical that legislation is rooted in transparency, fairness, and public input — and 

SB 702 misses that mark. I urge lawmakers to reconsider this proposal and work 

toward solutions that actually benefit Oregonians without infringing on our personal 

freedoms. 

Please vote NO on SB 702. 

 


